
                  19.09.2022 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

Ph.D. candidates interested in availing of hostel accommodation at Nagaland University, 

Kohima campus, are directed to submit their application forms in the prescribed format to the 

undersigned, duly forwarded by the respective department on or before 23rd Sept.2022. 

If some academic departments conduct the entrance test beyond the stipulated time, the 

intending candidates should submit an advance copy of their application forms. 

Students are not to pay hostel admission fees unless the hostel selection list is published and 

notified on the University website later. 

 

 

           

         (Dr. Temsulemba Walling) 

                  Students Welfare In-charge 

      

 


